
Call for Expression of Interest: Joint Workshop EMU Lab & 
Banque de France 

The Robert Schuman Centre Economic and Monetary Union Lab and Banque de France invite EUI 
researchers to take part in a joint online workshop on EU economic and monetary governance.  

The project is especially interested in contributions from early career researchers across EUI 
departments. Paper proposals will be assessed by a joint committee (EMU Lab and Banque de France) 
and selected for the workshop based on their topical relevance. Researchers will have the chance to 
present their work and provide feedback to colleagues.  

As a useful point of reference, current contributions submitted by Banque de France include: 
• « Who’s afraid of foreign investment screening? », (Luca Bencivelli, Violaine Faubert, Florian Le

Gallo, Pauline Négrin), WP BDF 2023.
• « Multi-speed revenue smoothing across European regions », (Etienne Farvaque, Jean-Baptiste

Gossé and Camille Jehle).
• « Benefits of diversification in EU Capital Markets: Evidence from stock portfolios », (Camille

Jehle, Jean-Baptiste Gossé), Economic Modelling, 2024.
• « Employment Effects of a Weakening in European anti-tax avoidance Rules: evidence for

France”, (Margarita Lopez-Forero and Benjamin Michallet).
• « A new indicator for European Union sentiment in France based on written media », (Camille

Jehle, Ahmed Kairaldin, Florian Le Gallo, Amine Razig, Imrane Zaakour).
• « Inflation de-anchoring in the euro area », (Valentin Burban, Bruno De Backer, Andreea Liliana

Vladu), ECB WP n 2964, 2024
• « ECB Communication and its impact on Financial markets », (Klodiana Istrefi, Florens Odendahl,

Giulia Sestieri), BDF and CEPR WP, 2024.

Useful Dates & Information: 
• Please submit research in an advanced stage of development with the aim of ensuring you can 

share main findings, no later than  8 December 2024.
• Please include: your name, department affiliation, paper title and abstract, and indicate if you are 

submitting an already finished or published work.
• You will be informed of the outcome by 13 December 2024.
• The workshop is planned to take place in the second half of January 2025.

To submit your proposal, or if you need further information, please contact emulab@eui.eu. 




